LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.

1250 24th STREET, N.W. SUITE 300 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20037

TELEPHONE (202) 263-3640 FAX (202) 263-3641 E-MAIL firm@tkcrowe.com

FCC - MAILROOM

JUN 1 2007

May 31, 2007

BY FEDEX (888-225-5322)

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
9300 East Hampton Drive
Capitol Heights, MD 20743

RECEIVED

Policy Division International Bureau

Re: Change Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co.; Section 214 Authorization Address

Dear Secretary Dortch:

which will take effect on June 1, 2007, is as follows: Commission to provide facilities-based and resale service pursuant to Section 214 of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended (47 U.S.C. § 214). The Company's new address, hereby notifies the Commission of a change in its business address. LDCB is authorized by the Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. ("LDCB"), through its undersigned attorney,

Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. 20 W. Washington
Suite 6A

Clarkston, MI 48346

telephone number for the Company changed to (248) 625-3245 on June 1, 2007. represent or signify any change in corporate structure for LDCB. The above address should serve as the official address of record for LDCB. It does not In addition, the office

^{8170,} DA 96-641 (April 25, 1996). International Authorizations Granted, Public Notice, File No. ITC-214-19960425-00002 Report No. 1-

Marlene H. Dortch January 3, 2007 Page 2

have any questions or require any additional information. addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Please contact the undersigned if you receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of this submission in the self-An original and four (4) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. Please acknowledge

Respectfully submitted,

Thomas K. Crowe, Counsel for Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co.

Enclosures

cc: Colleen Heitkamp, Chief, Telecommunications Consumers Division, Enforcement Bureau (by email)